
 

 

 
April 1, 2025 

To: All Student-Athletes, PREMIER SUPERCOPA Teams, and School Officials 

RE:  PREMIER SUPERCOPA 

 

From: Beau Jaussi, CEO, U90C Sports 

 

PREMIER SUPERCOPA is an invitation only youth soccer event, bringing together the best teams from 

around the country in the 9yr old – 12yr old age groups. Your student’s team has been invited to attend 

this prestigious event as they have shown the qualities necessary to compete for America’s 

Championship.  

This letter is to verify the travel commitments necessary to take part in PREMIER SUPERCOPA, and we 

would like to request the release of all players that are attending our national event of PREMIER 

SUPERCOPA, June 12th – June 15th, 2025 in Salt Lake City, UT.  

We realize the importance of a player’s education and strive to accommodate the academic calendar, 

which varies from state to state. We work diligently to limit the number of school days missed due to 

participation in PREMIER SUPERCOPA, but due to the need to travel across the country for these events, 

student-athletes may have to miss an additional day of school. We ask for your understanding in this 

matter, and your support of these student-athletes.  

Thank you in advance. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me 

directly.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Beau Jaussi 

CEO, U90C Sports 

beau.jaussi@u90c.com 
 

 


